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13145 S. Blackbob Road ● Olathe, KS 66062 ● 913-780-6023 ● www.bslcks.org 
Connecting people to Jesus as we gather, grow, and go. 

 

 

 

SPECIAL VOTER’S MEETING  

Please mark your calendar for a Special Voters’ Meeting on July 7, 2019 at 

12:15pm. The purpose of this meeting is to vote on the Phase I building 

expansion and associated capital campaign and contract with Laborers for 

Christ as presented in the two congregational forums held June 16th & 18th. 

If you have questions, please contact Doug Mahnken, Dani Olson or Pastor 

Schultz.” 

 

If you were not able to attend either of the congregational forums, you can watch on our 

You-Tube channel. www.bslcks.org, and clicking the You Tube channel 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING – July 10 – 15  

Those attending are: 

Youth: Lauren Ada, Rachel Ada, Hannah Behrman, Zach 

Behrman, Olivia Bodenstab, Bekkah Brumley, Madison 

Chiappetta, Nicholas Chiappetta, Maya Domsch, Adam Koch, 

Ethan Koch, Faith Ledgerwood, Kellan Mahnken, Ryan Martin, 

Senna McMullen, Carlie Raver, James Schultz, Jeremiah Schultz, 

Jesse Schultz, Braun Slayten, Brianna Teerink, Grace Yarnell. Leaders: Pastor Michael Ada, 

Ann Campbell, Amy Schultz, Pastor Joel Schultz, Trenton Travis. 

 

ALASKAN MISSION TRIP 2019 – July 18 – 28  

Those attending are: 

Youth: Sarah Brumley, Jaleel Counts, Asia Gates, Jordan Mahnken, 

Kailey Norem, Marissa Ouverson, Jeremiah Schultz, Dan Smith, 

Maddie Spear.  Leaders: Doug Mahnken, Dani Olson, Vicar Joshua Parrish.  

Info As You Go 
 

June 30, 2019 
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

DONUTS have left for summer vacation and will return 

after Labor Day. While our donuts are away the 

Fellowship Board has put together a Summer Snack 

box filled with reasonably priced snacks like pop-tarts, 

mini donuts, protein bars, and cereal bars. Please 

deposit exact change into the slot at the front of the 

box. All funds collected from the snacks will be used to 

refill our box. 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  If you are coming to the 

church during the day, and do not have a key, you 

might want to call first. There will be times 

in the next few weeks that there may be no 

one to let you in, because of vacations, etc. 

So please check before you drive this way. 

Thanks! 

 

NEW GROUP FORMING A new “Seniors” group is 

forming and your input is needed. Please see the insert 

in this Info as You Go for a survey, or you can grab one 

of the extra copies in the narthex in the INFO RACK.  

 

ALZHEIMER’S SUPPORT GROUP  Were you aware of 

a support group for those dealing with someone with 

Alzheimer’s/dementia? This group meets here at 

Beautiful Savior the first Thursday evening of every 

month from 6:00 – 7:30pm. The group will try to build 

confidence, share new ways of coping, boost each 

other’s energy, share difficulties and joys, and learn 

about local and association resources. Don’t walk 

alone! Please join them. For more information call or 

email Jeanne.reeder@alz.org or 913-831-3888. 

 

HOST AN INTERNATIONAL STUDENT? Would you 

like to be a host family for an international student that 

would attend Lutheran High for the 2019-2020 school 

year? As a host family you have the opportunity to 

change the life of an international student. The 

Lutheran High School of Kansas City would like to 

provide students the opportunity to receive a college 

preparatory education in a Christ-centered 

environment for the coming school year. Please 

prayerfully consider and if interested, please contact 

Mrs. Paula Meier at pmeier@lhskc.com. 

 

 

Harrison re-elected LCMS 

President 

The Rev. Dr. Matthew C. 

Harrison has been re-

elected to a fourth term 

as president of The 

Lutheran Church—

Missouri Synod after 

receiving the majority vote on the first ballot during 

the June 22–25 election period. 

The three nominees for president of the Synod were 

Harrison, the Rev. Dr. David P.E. Maier and the Rev. 

Timothy M. Klinkenberg. The results of the ballots 

(cast by a total registered electorate of 6,449), as 

tallied by Election-America and reported to the 

secretary of the Synod on June 26, are as follows: 

 Harrison — 3,014 votes (51.76 percent) 

 Maier — 2,323 votes (39.89 percent) 

 Klinkenberg — 486 votes (8.35 percent) 

The installation service will take place at 7 p.m. on 

Friday, Sept. 13, in the chapel on the campus of 

Concordia Seminary, St. Louis. 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS STILL 

NEEDED! Several dates coming up are not filled! 

Please see the display in the narthex and sign up where 

you can help! Thank you! 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Sunday School students probe 

“The Case of the Burning Coal: Isaiah Sees the Lord” 

today. God’s Word calls us to repentance. Christ – the 

Word made flesh – restores us to life. Discuss, “How 

can your mouth cause you to sin? How did God restore 

Isaiah and you?” 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

COACHES NEEDED  The Lutheran High School of 

Kansas City is interviewing for the Assistant Coaching 

positions for the Boys' Soccer program this fall and an 

Assistant Girls' Basketball Coach for next winter. If you 

are interested in either of these positions, please 

mailto:Jeanne.reeder@alz.org
https://blogs.lcms.org/2019/harrison-elected-to-fourth-term-as-lcms-president
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contact Dan Bickel at Lutheran High at (816) 241-5478 

or dbickel@lhskc.com. 

 

CHRIST LUTHERAN SCHOOL is looking to hire a full 

time Kindergarten Aid. Interested applicants should 

reach out to School Principal David Rindt at 

david.rindt@clcop.org to apply.” 

 

BETHANY LUTHERAN SCHOOL in Overland Park is 

currently interviewing for after school care 

workers.  Hours are 3:30-6:00, with flexibility on days 

worked during the week.  Experience with kids ages 3-

10 is preferred.  Great Christian environment, good 

pay, and no evening or weekend hours!  Contact 

Sharon Fries (sfries@bethanyschool.net) if you are 

interested. 

 

ADVICE AND AID JOB OPENINGS 

Part-time accountant. 15-20 hours per week. Must 

have Bachelor’s Degree in Accounting or substantial 

experience, proficiency with Excel & QuickBooks, non-

profit experience a plus, must agree with their mission 

statement and core values.  

Part-Time Staff Nurse. 20-25 hours per week. Will be 

responsible for a wide variety of clinic functions. 

Requirements include: BSN Nursing degree, registered 

in the state of Kansas, Certification in limited 

ultrasound, must agree with mission statement and 

core values.  

Mail your resume and cover letter for either of these 

positions to :Advice & Aid Pregnancy Centers, P.O. Box 

7123, Shawnee Mission, KS  66207 or email to Ruth 

Tisdale at rtisdale@adviceandaid.com.

OPEN YOUR HEART AND HOME  to a Christian 

exchange student from Spain for the coming 2019-

2020 school year. Volunteer host families (with or 

without children) as well as single parents are needed 

to provide food, a bed and a loving home for the 

coming school year, one or two semesters, starting in 

August. EMF students have medical insurance, 

spending money for their personal expenses and 

expect to share their host family’s daily life including 

household responsibilities. They speak English, are 

well-screened and eager to experience life in America. 

Their stay here is sponsored and supervised by EMF 

(Educational Merit Foundation), a non-profit, 

educational exchange organization. For more 

information on EMF students, please call Marie-Claude 

Dijoud now at 1-800-467-8363 or visit our web site at 

www.emfusa.org  
 

 

 

  

mailto:dbickel@lhskc.com
mailto:david.rindt@clcop.org
mailto:sfries@bethanyschool.net
mailto:rtisdale@adviceandaid.com
http://www.emfusa.org/
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CALENDAR: 
Sunday, June 30  

 8:00am – Worship w/ Communion 

 9:30am – Education hour 

        10:45am – Worship w/Communion 

 6:00pm – Evening Worship w/ Communion 

Monday, July 1 

 7:00pm – Board of Trustees 

Tuesday, July 2 

 9:30 am – Organist Practice 

 1:00pm – Staff Meeting 

 6:30pm – Board of Elders 

Wednesday, July 3 

 6:30am - Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 

   9:30am – Organist Practice 

Thursday July 4 

      CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

Friday, July 5 

 CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

Saturday. July 6 

 8:30am – Altar Guild Sunday Prep until 9:30am 

Sunday July 7 

 8:00am – Worship w/Com. & Krannawitter baptism 

 9:30am – Education Hour 

        10:45am – Worship w/ Comm.& Hefte Baptism 

       12:15am – Special Voter’s Meeting 

 6:00pm – Evening Worship w/ Communion 

 

 

THE RIGHT MANAGEMENT OF MONEY  

GIVES GLORY TO GOD AND SHOWS LOVE 

TO THOSE IN NEED. 

 

“So then, as we have opportunity, let us do good  

to everyone, and especially to those who are of the 

household of faith”      (Galatians 6:10). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

June 30 Sharon Pierson, Megan Norem, 

  Rachel Norem 

July 1  Allayna Scheumann 

July 2  Ava Tripp 

July 3  Sara Gunning 

July 4  Jack McDonald 

July 5  Andrew Willey, Zach Behrman, 

  Jeremiah Schultz, Molly Uecker 

 

Anniversaries: 

July 1  Jared & Lynn Kosberg 

  Christopher & Karen Scott 

July 4  David & Karen Benz 

  Patrick & Lauran Delancy 

July 5  Joe & Deb Hodnik 

 

 

Our Worship 6-23-19 

Offerings                                                                      $12,497.00 

Worship Attendance                                                                   334 

 

Sunday School  

Offering                                                                                      $47.10 

Attendance                                                                               120 

 

Stewardship Corner 

Jesus said, “There was a rich man who was clothed in 

purple and fine linen and who feasted sumptuously 

every day.  And at his gate was laid a poor man named 

Lazarus, covered with sores, who desired to be fed with 

what fell from the rich man’s table.” (Luke 16:19-20).  In 

the Parable of the Rich Man and Lazarus, we find no 

kindness from the rich man.  He was totally 

unconcerned about Lazarus’ well-being.  In Jesus’ 

parables and teachings, He encourages the wise use of 

money that God puts in our hands.  An important and 

wise use of our money is to help and give to the poor.  

Through the work of the Holy Spirit, our eyes and 

hearts will be opened to opportunities to share what 

we’ve been given to those in need.  God will use us as 

His instruments to help our neighbors. 

 

 
 


